
 

Ladies' Ecumenical Christmas Dinner 
As it is St John's turn to host the annual ladies' ecumenical Christmas dinner, I'm 
extending a warm invitation for you to join us Monday evening, December 9 at 5pm in 
our hall.  As usual, please bring your place setting (cup, plate, utensils) and a pot luck 
dish to share.  Coffee and tea will be provided. 

Something new this year - a gift exchange!  Please bring a small wrapped gift of 
nominal value (no more than $5, or re-gift) to be redistributed as part of the fun. 

Hope to see you there and Merry Christmas! 

Peace, Deb Hayes 
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